
 
 
 

 

Township of Admaston/Bromley 
 

Effective - February 1, 2008 - residents of the Township of 
 

Admaston/Bromley are encouraged to drop off their used HOUSEHOLD  
 

BATTERIES to the MUNICIPAL OFFICE, 477 Stone Road  
 

for proper and safe disposal collection as a constructive alternative to taking these   
 

Hazardous Items to our transfer station/waste sites.  This small effort can have a  
 

positive impact on our municipal waste sites and our environment. 
 

“Help us to help all of us” 
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